
 

 
 
 

To Parents/Carers of Pupils Years 7-13 

Our Ref: 87558118 

September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Funeral Arrangements – Mr M Simpson 

Everybody here at South Hunsley School has taken a great deal of comfort from the messages of 

sympathy and condolence received from parents, carers and so many others in our local 

community, following the tragic death of our colleague Mr Simpson. 

Mr Simpson’s family have confirmed details of the arrangements for his funeral, which will take 

place at Haltemprice Crematorium on Thursday 21 September. The family have requested a small 

and private service and we are supporting their wishes in this. 

Students should be assured that there will be an opportunity to pay tribute to Mr Simpson and 

more details on this shall follow in the near future. 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Michaela Blackledge 
Headteacher 
 

 


